$eeizcommunimy

CPJ to release imprisoned journalists census

The Committee to Protect Journalists (CPJ) will release its yearly census of imprisoned journalists on 13 December 2017.
The CPJ's report will be available in Arabic, Chinese, English, French, Portuguese, Russian, Spanish, and Turkish.

The census lists journalists imprisoned as of midnight on 1 December 2017 and indicates the country where held, charge,

and medium of work for each imprisoned journalist. It does not include the many journalists who were imprisoned during the
year but released prior to 1 December.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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